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Tuesday, December 19, 2023

Ref: NIMC/OPS/2023/VOL.XIX/1810
Mr. Edward Akinlade

Group Managing Director

Haldden Mccall Pic/ Suru Group Ltd
2A, Shonny Highway,

Off Mobolaji Bank Anthony Highway
Ikeja, Lagos State

Nigeria

Dear Sir,

Expression of Gratitude for Renovation Contribution - Roofing of Applicants'
Waiting Section

- On behalf of the entire management and staff of the National Identity Management
Commission (NIMC), | am writing to express our deepest gratitude for your invaluable
contribution to the enhancement of our office facilities. Your unwavering commitment
to social responsibility has left an indelible mark on our organization.

The roofing project for our applicants' Waiting Section, initiated on December 4,
2023, has been successfully completed, and we are delighted to announce its
upcoming launch into use on Wednesday, December 20, 2023, in your esteemed
presence. Your generosity and dedication to improving our facilities have not only
transformed the physical environment but have also contributed significantly to the
overall well-being of our staff and the individuals we serve.

Your benevolent act exemplifies a remarkable display of Corporate Social
Responsibility, reflecting your commitment to the betterment of our community. The
impact of the renovated Waiting Section extends far beyond its physical structure: it
symbolizes a commitment to creating a conducive and welcoming space for the
individuals seeking our services.




We are inspired by your leadership and civic-minded spirit, and we believe that your
philanthropic gesture serves as a beacon for other well-meaning Nigerians. As we
celebrate the successful completion of this project, we also wish to draw attention to
other critical initiatives within our organization that could greatly benefit from similar
acts of kindness.

Once again, we extend our sincere appreciation for your exemplary support. Your
generosity has significantly contributed to the realization of our mission, and we look
forward to celebrating this milestone with you during the official launch on December
20, 2023.

Thank you for being a beacon of philanthropy and for making a lasting impact on the
National Identity Management Commission.

Yours sincerely,

Gt

Adefolaju, Adebola Felix
Deputy Director/ Regional Head
Lagos Region.



